WILLIAM PEDUTO MAYOR



MICHAEL GABLE DIRECTOR

## CITY OF PITTSBURGH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

December 21, 2020

Honorable President and Members City Council City of Pittsburgh

RE: Authorization to Enter into Easement
Agreement with Duquesne Light Company

Dear Members of City Council:

Approval is requested to amend Resolution 37 of 2020 to allow for multiple agreements to authorize easements in connection with the construction of Duquesne Light Company's new Riazzi Electric Substation and the installation of an underground electrical system, to connect the Substation to the existing electrical distribution system for the surrounding area. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Michael Gable, CPRP

Director

MG/MN/cb

cc:

Michael Gable

Marcelle Newman